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Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week  

were 1/2B and 3/4B  

The winning classes this week 

are 1/2P and 5/6P 

Well done everyone!  

We have had another wonderful couple of weeks in school. Well done to the Book Quiz Team who 

won the Wolverhampton Game4Reading Book quiz after a gruelling final! There is more information 

on the next page about their exciting weekend!  

Thank you to everyone for supporting us with our fundraising last week for BBC Children in Need. 

The children were loving being in their ‘own clothes’ for the day. Some of the classes took part in 

the live Joe Wicks quiz and workout which was very exciting! We also had a ‘Colour Pudsey’ com-

petition organised by Miss Harris - well done to all of the children who entered! Thanks to every-

one’s generosity, we have raised an amazing £100. Well done and thank you all.  

Thank you too to those children and staff who participated in ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday as we 

all celebrated our individuality. As part of Anti-bullying week, the children explored the theme ‘One 

Kind Word’, looking at how little acts of consideration and kindness can break down barriers and 

brighten the lives of the people around us. It was heartening to see so many ran-

dom acts of kindness across the school this week! We continue to encourage all 

children to take action against bullying not just this week but throughout the year. 

Thanks for your continued support.   

  Mrs D Darby, Headteacher 

Attendance  

Last week the winning class 

was 5/6K 

This week, the winning classes 

are 1/2B 

Celebrating Success Outside 

of School 

Leon PH, Callum B, Finley S, 

Harry B, Baldeep, Jaskirit, 

Harleen K, Francesca- Swim-

ming  

Clifford A, Rio C, Sehaj - Foot-

ball  

Isobel - Horse riding 

Dates for your diary  

December 2021  

3rd - INSET Day - School closed for pupils  

9th - Year 1/2 Christmas performance am and pm (more information to follow)  

15th - Reception Carol Concert - 9.30am (more information to follow)  

15th - Rock Steady Concert 2.15pm (virtual event)  

16th - Christmas Parties in classes (pm)  

17th - Christmas jumper day (more information to follow)  

January 2022 

4th - INSET Day - School closed for pupils  

5th - Children return to school  
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Anti-Bullying Week 

Across the week, we have been tak-

ing part in Anti Bullying Week using 

resources provided by the Anti-

Bullying Alliance. The children have 

all taken part in special activities and assemblies during the 

week, starting on Monday with Odd Socks Day! Well done to the 

children and adults at school on Monday for your fantastic odd 

sock efforts. Inclusivity is key at D’Eyncourt and to be able to 

celebrate our uniqueness in such a brightly coloured way was a 

delight to be part of! Over the week, the children undertook activ-

ities for the One Kind Word message - all children were encour-

aged to think of actsof kindness they could complete to brighten 

someone’s day. It was lovely to hear the children thinking of kind 

things that they could do to help people.  

Productions in School-Over the next few weeks will be hosting 

our annual Christmas events for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. We 

aim to welcome parents into school to watch these performances 

however we will be following our Local Authority/Public Health 

guidance to reduce the risk of transmission of Covid.  

Year 1 and 2 ‘The First Christmas’ Production 

Thursday 9th December 2021  

Year 1 parents 9.30am-10.30am 

Year 2 parents 1.45pm-2.45pm 

Reception- Christmas Carol Concert  

Wednesday 15th December 2021- 9.15am -10am 

More details will be sent out via Class Dojo today with our require-

ments of everyone attending.  

We are extremely appreciative of your support and we look forward 

to welcoming you to our festive events. 

Book Quiz Winners!  

After a fairly intense couple 

of weeks quizzing, the 

grand final of Game4Reading 2021 took place last week. We were 

so pleased to announce that we WON the quiz! Wilkinson were sil-

ver medal winners, and Woodthorne were bronze medallists. 

We just want to say thank you to all of the children who took part 

this year - they were amazing! The facts they learnt were so pre-

cise and they were so dedicated to the competition. We are all proud 

of them! 

As finalists of the quiz, the team met Benjamin Zephaniah at Wol-

verhampton Central Library on Saturday to receive their GOLD med-

als and a book by the author. He also signed copies of their books 

for them. What a wonderful experience for all of the children in-

volved! Thank you to the parents who supported the children 

through the competition!  

BEST Ambassadors  

Last Friday, Mrs Darby interviewed the children who had applied 

for the BEST ambassador roles in school. The children had worked 

hard to prepare for the interviews, some even bringing notes they 

had made with them so they could use them for prompts. During 

the assembly today, the children were announced as the BEST am-

bassadors and they will now take on roles around school. Well 

done to these children for their dedication to the role.  

Carols around the Tree  

Unfortunately, we have had to pull out of the Carols around the 

tree service at Fallings Park Methodist Church this year. As we 

have not been able to practise over the last few weeks, we are 

not in a position to perform. However, we are looking at perform-

ing at school on the playground some carols (KS1 and KS2) for 

you to enjoy later in the term so stay tuned for more information!  

Children in Need  

Finishing off our busy week last week, we 

had our annual national fundraiser for 

Children in Need. The children at D’Eyncourt 

acknowledged the work of the charity by 

holding an Own Clothes Day and Miss Har-

ris held a Pudsey Bear colouring competition. The winners were 

revealed in our Teams assembly last week - well done to every-

one who entered! Some classes participated in the live Joe Wicks 

quiz and workout! The children were quizzed as they completed 

different exercises all in the name of Children in Need! Thank 

you for your donations.  


